Moldova  Workshop on drafting a newsletter
In the framework of the new cooperation programme for 2014 – 2017, Mr. J.M. Standaert, country-manager for Moldova, conducted on 13 and 14 August a 2-day workshop with staff members of CNPM and some of its members on launching a regular newsletter for the members. The aim of the workshop was to raise awareness among the staff to provide regular information about the activities of the organisation for the members. The workshop focussed on the importance of setting the right priorities and on making CNPM staff and members familiar with current publishing techniques. 

